
Together, we will improve morale of Brevard County Teachers 

 In the summer of 2013 BFT members 

embarked on a journey to improve their 

profession.  Working through the union 

we made our demands known.      

          

       In the Fall of 2014, we 

      worked to elect Board members 

      who understood our issues.    

    Members worked hard on candidate campaigns,

    and we won three races AND secured a half  

   penny of capital funding.    

  We now believe we have a School Board ready to take action to 

 restore a love of learning in our students and a love of teaching for our

 teachers.   

 The leadership of the Brevard Federation of Teachers will engage in 

talks with School Board members to tell them what they can do to bring us 

relief, improve our work conditions, and improve outcomes for our children. 

 Now is the time  to restore sanity to testing, evaluations, planning time 

and more.  Now is the time for this district to invest in human capital with a 

serious commitment to teacher pay. 

 What specific things will union leadership bring to the board?  Like last 

year, our members will create our message.  We need YOU.   

Think about your practice as a teacher.  Answer any or all of the following questions: 

1) What needs to be taken off your plate? 

2) What do you not get to do anymore because of time, that used to be good for your students? 

3) What parts of the evaluation system are not really helping you grow, but are rather just work 

to be done? 

4) What data collection or testing requirements do you believe are excessive (if any)? 

5) What new tasks have been given to you that do not benefit your students? 


